
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  THURSDAY, JANUARY 11, 2024  
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
Jan. 9  School of Choice Lottery Run for 1st round  
Jan. 11  PTO Meeting, Tavelli Media Center, 6:00 p.m.  
Jan. 12  Report Cards Available on Parent Vue after 4:00 p.m. 
Jan. 15  No school for PSD students, Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday 
Jan. 18  Dream Team Fundraiser, Rollerland, 5:00-8:00 p.m.  
Feb. 19  No school for PSD students, Building work day  
 

  Denotes a PTO sponsored event/funds                  Denotes a Wellness event 

1.  Tavelli Health Office Needs Clothes! – We need winter clothing items in all sizes to better 
support the needs of our students this season. If you have items your children have outgrown, we 
could use long sleeved shirts, sweatpants, leggings and/or jeans to make it through until spring. 
Thanks for your help! 

2.  Dream Team Skate Party – We will be spending time at the Roller Rink again next Thursday, 
January 18th. A small flier is going home today with all students. Come to Rollerland, 324 South 
Link Lane, any time between 5:00 and 8:00 p.m. and have some fun and get some exercise! 
Admission is $7 and Rentals are $3.50. Tavelli Dream Team will receive a portion of the evening’s 
proceeds.   

3.   After School Opportunities at Tavelli – Tavelli hosts several outside vendors which provide 
classes to our interested students for a fee. Flyers for Chess Class, Wild Roots Art Class, Young 
Rembrandts, Tavelli Robotics and Coding Club are attached to this week’s email. New this semester 
is our Spanish Class for K-2 students, which will begin February 6 and is held here after school on 
Tuesdays.  
 
4.  Kindergarten Registration – If you will have a Kindergartener here at Tavelli next year, please go 
to: https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration and register your child online. In addition 
to filling out the registration form, we will need a birth certificate, proof of address and immunizations 
to complete the registration. Getting your child registered as soon as possible helps us with staffing 
for next year.  
 
5.  Snow Days on the Tavelli Playground – During snowy days, our focus is that students stay warm, 
safe, and reasonably dry. We have put the following guidelines in place to meet that aim:  

• If students don’t have appropriate snow gear, (boots, snow pants and gloves) they won’t be 
able to play on the field. 

• No throwing snow or snowballs 

• Building snowmen and forts is encouraged 

• Sliding and climbing safely on designated snow piles by the Spark Lab is allowed 

• No sliding on the big hill 
 
6.  Tavelli is on Social Media! – We are excited to share the links to Tavelli’s Facebook and Instagram 
accounts. This is a great way to stay informed about events here at school. Thanks for your continued 
support of our school. 

Facebook -- https://www.facebook.com/people/Tavelli-Elementary/61553016793749/ 

https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fpeople%2FTavelli-Elementary%2F61553016793749%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cchendric%40psdschools.org%7Cad7007021e55422fe8d708dbdfc9f0ee%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C638349830638713078%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=05RhEPwzIgFfAGQr%2BDFxvLpI91BwDV16UcTDQDdmH3c%3D&reserved=0


Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/tavellielementary/ 

7.  Please Keep Sick Children at Home – We have seen an uptick in COVID and strep cases lately, 
along with the common cold and stomach virus. If your child is sick, please keep them home and 
call the attendance line, 970-488-6726. If you suspect COVID, we do have free tests available in 
the health office. Students who test positive for COVID must be out of school for 5 days, counting 
the onset of symptoms as day 0. They may return on day 6 wearing a mask for 5 days after. 
Thanks for helping keep our school population healthy!  

 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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